

***TADA Board of Directors  
July 10, 2006***

***AGENDA ITEM: CALL MEETING TO ORDER. TAKE ROLL CALL.***

*The regular meeting of the Tallahassee Area Dart Association Board of Directors meeting was called to order by Lyle Herrick, President. The Secretary was in attendance. Roll was taken.*

***AGENDA ITEM: SEMINOLE SHOOT***

*A BIG thank you to Jim and Terri Gavins for all of their hard work to make the 11<sup>th</sup> annual Seminole Shoot a big success!!*

***AGENDA ITEM: CHALKBOARDS AT LAKEWOOD GRILLE***

*Toby has nothing new to report but will know something for the next meeting.*

***AGENDA ITEM: POTENTIAL SPONSORS***

*Lyle brought up that:*

*Charlie Place (Rose and Thorn Pub) is still unsure on whether to be a sponsor or not.*

***AGENDA ITEM: YEAR END PARTY AND TROPHY PRESENTATION***

*A special thanks to Sheila and Toby for handling the trophies.*

***AGENDA ITEM: BLIND DRAWS***

*Jim spoke that the turn out has been really great!*

***AGENDA ITEM: U.S. TEAM TRYOUTS***

*TADA will have a regional qualifier this Sunday on July 16<sup>th</sup> starting at 1:00 p.m. to qualify for the regional in Lakeland July 29<sup>th</sup> and 30<sup>th</sup> in Lakeland, Florida. The winner there will then go to the Nationals in Colorado. There will be a \$10.00 entry fee.*

***AGENDA ITEM: RESCHEDULING/MAKEUPS GAMES***

*Lyle brought up that a change needs to happen regarding this policy. A match needs to be made up in a reasonable amount of time. Teams need to use teams that have a bye for that week if both captains agree! We need to clean up the sub list.*

***AGENDA ITEM: BUMPER STICKERS/MAGNETS IDEA***

*Jim Gavin's bought up a logo that Stewart Nelson came up with as a possible fundraising idea to make bumper stickers, magnets etc.. If we bought 200 of them we could sell them for \$2.00 a piece. We said that the website needs to be visible to let people know how to get involved and too contact us! We will discuss at the next meeting, when our treasurer is present.*

***TADA Board Of Directors  
May 15, 2006  
Page Two***

***AGENDA ITEM: FALL SEASON 2006***

*\*\*\*Signups will be held Wednesday August 16<sup>th</sup> @ Salty Dawg  
League play will begin Wednesday August 23<sup>rd</sup>!*

***AGENDA ITEM: RULES AND BY LAWS***

*Lyle will look at the FDA rules and by laws and the TADA and come up the rules and regulations that the officers will look at at the next meeting.*

***AGENDA ITEM: A+ RANKING AND 16 POINT CAP INCREASE***

*It was decide to keep things the same they have been with NO A+ ranking and NO 16 point cap. Each team will consist of a 15-point cap with a-5, b+-4,b-3,c+-2,c-1.*

*It was also said that any team that wants too (based on officer approval) could play in DIVISION 1.*

***AGENDA ITEM: DARTBOARDS FOR SALE AFTER THE BEACON'S LIGHT TOURNAMENT***

*The league will be selling Super Shot dart boards for \$30 a piece after the BEACON'S LIGHT Tournament this weekend that are basically brand new (only been used for the SEMINOLE SHOOT and the BEACON'S LIGHT)*

***AGENDA ITEM: NEW BUSINESS***

*Kelli Dougherty the president of FDA spoke about the FDA by law changes and that the new ones are all posted on the website now.*

*There will be an opening for the FDA vice president, and Treasurer that will be voted at the state team finals in October. Anyone interested should get with Kelli.*

*Our dues are due in September (\$255)*

*We need to find a place for Super shoot in January 2007 and the Seminole Shoot in June 2007.*

*World Series of Darts starts next Tuesday July 18<sup>th</sup> at 7:00 pm on ESPN and will run each week for 8 weeks. The Salty Dawg will have a little kick off party next Tuesday July 18<sup>th</sup> and then for the next 8 weeks will will have a mixed doubles tournament on Tuesday nights after the World Series Of Darts @ 8 p.m.*

*Stacey Bromberg will be in Tallahassee with Sheila and Kelli on August 28<sup>th</sup> and 29<sup>th</sup>. She will be at the Salty Dawg on Monday night to do 1 hour of instruction and then a 1-hour of exhibition play. This could be a great event to make \$ by selling pictures with her autographs, etc...*

*Andrew's prices may increase next season due to gas etc..depending on the amount of Internet score sheets we start submitting. This will be discussed at the next meeting.*

*The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 P.M. The next meeting has not been set as of yet.*

***DIRECTORS PRESENT: Lyle Herrick, Sheila Gmeiner, Dana Stokes, Toby VanEsselstine, Andrew Brady, Terri Gavins, Jim Gavins, Chas Rankin***

***DIRECTORS ABSENT: Joe Watts, Libby Johnson, Cheryl Moore***

***DIVISION REPS PRESENT - Travis Flowers, Kelli Dougherty, Dan Gabric***

***Respectfully Submitted,***

***Dana Stokes***  
***Secretary***